
 

 

THE FUTURE OF WATER GOVERNANCE IS IN YOUR HANDS 

Public Workshop #2 - Process & Public Engagement 
 

 

 

Local residents have a unique opportunity to build a new local water district 
uniquely suited for our region. Please join Newhall County Water District and 
the Castaic Lake Water Agency for the second community forum held to gain 
your input on the future of water governance in the Santa Clarita Valley. 
 
WHEN:  Monday, April 4, 2016 
  6:30-8 p.m. 
 
WHERE:  Santa Clarita City Hall – Council Chambers 

23920 Valencia Boulevard  
Santa Clarita, CA 91355 

 
TOPIC: This forum will focus on potential government processes required 

to create a new water district. The public will be asked to weigh in 
on these processes, ask questions and provide feedback. 

 
WHO: Presenters include: 

§ Paul Novak, LA Local Agency Formation Commission 
(LAFCo) 

§ Steve Cole, General Manager, NCWD 
§ Matt Stone, General Manager, CLWA 

 
BACKGROUND 

NCWD and CLWA have initiated preliminary discussions to potentially create a 
new public water agency uniquely suited for the Santa Clarita Valley. The new 
agency would combine the best attributes of the region’s current water 
providers, while creating efficiencies, resolving litigation, improving water 
resource management and, for the first time in our history, ensuring directly 
elected water representatives for all residents.   
 
The public is a critical part of this process. All residents will have the chance to 
shape a potential new agency to ensure it is uniquely suited for and built by 
Santa Clarita Valley residents.  
 
Learn more at www.YourSCVWater.com. 
 
 


